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Hw13: You Being the Expert

I am in favor of position 2.  I will begin by analyzing the benefits and hazards of positions 1, 3 and 4.  The problem with position 1 lies within its description.  It is never a good idea to ignore the potential benefits of new technology.  For one, calculators can speed up learning by aiding students in completing trivial calculations quickly.  The time saved can be better applied to more complex concepts.  Also, calculators can simplify calculations by allowing students to dissect problems by parts.  Lastly, calculators will cut down on overall mistakes, allowing students to be graded purely on understanding- and not loose points to insignificant calculation errors.  

The problem with position 3 is that there is no guarantee that the students would eventually become independent of the calculator.  If you grow up using a crutch you will most likely always rely on it because you integrate it into your thought process.  

While position 4 sounds good in theory I think is important that humans have some idea of mathematical results.  If a student uses a calculator wrong having never had to learn any sort of arithmetic, how will he know what a reasonable answer is?  The student could make a mistake typing something in and get a completely wrong result yet never know anything has gone wrong. 

It is for these reasons that I think it is important that students have a good basis in arithmetic and once they become fluent are then allowed to use tools that increase productivity and correctness.  Therefore, the only position that lends a good balance between the use of our minds and technology is number position 2.

